
Community Improvement  
 
Code Enforcement staff is pleased to report that two neighborhoods now have an improved appearance. 
 
The structure at 1232 Louisiana Street was removed in October. 
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The house at 426 Perry Street was sold.  The new owner removed the dilapidated house from the foundation 
and is currently building a new single family home at that location. 
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